
Why our Youth Benefit from Internships 

Internships provide students with an opportunity to learn more about potential career paths while 

fostering growth and a sense of hope. They gain skills and confidence and are encouraged to explore 

their dreams. 

At the Northeast Gateway for Freedom Culinary Internship Program, we mentor youth to have proper 

work ethics, job readiness, help them keep their grades up, inspire fresh occupational ideas and 

character development, along with serving them daily nutritious meals to keep them healthy, mentoring 

them in culinary arts, serving etiquette and business management. 

We aim to make our Internships a first class individual training for at-risk-inner-city youth. We offer 

monetary awards for their accomplishments. They are taken to dine at two restaurants to experience 

service in a mid to upper class restaurant setting. One at the beginning and one at the end for their 

awards dinner. 

To learn more about our internship program contact northeastgatewaytofreeom@verizon.net 


